
Welcome to our Next Phase of Distance Learning, Beaumont! 

I am so proud of all our Beaumont faculty members for their efforts in creating and posting 
lessons and activities on Schoology and our support staff for assisting student learning in so many 
creative and meaningful ways. Thank you to our Beaumont families for their flexibility, support, 
patience and skills at home as we navigate distance learning together.  

Schoology at the elementary school level is new for all of us, and I am certain it will provide a 
useful platform to post lessons, instructional videos and real-time learning activities. The teachers 
continue to increase their knowledge of the instructional and communication components of 
Schoology.  

As you participate in these new lessons and learning activities, here are few reminders: 

1) If you are feeling good about your work, keep going. If you are excited about something you 
created or work you did, please share it with your teachers and with me. 

2) If you begin to feel stressed or you feel like the work is too much, take a break and come back 
another time. No one wants assignments to overwhelm or cause stress for you.  

3) Reach out to your teachers via email with questions or concerns. 

4) Most importantly, be well. Stay home and do the very best you can each day. Sometimes our 
best on one day isn't the same as our best on a different day. Remember to reach out to your 
teachers, Mrs. Root or me if you have any questions or concerns.  

Again, thank you to our Beaumont families and students for their very positive response to 
distance learning. You have all been incredible teachers and learners! 

I hope you enjoy the new videos and lessons, continue your strong path of learning, and find 
ways to express your creativity and joy in the instructional activities. I can't wait until we are 
back together at our favorite school again! 

Please stay healthy and keep showing your Beaumont Bear Pride! 

Warmest Regards, 

Stephanie Demming, Principal 

 
 
 


